
Kansas Begins Here!

PO Box 59

204 W. 11th St.

785-890-4500

www.goodlandks.gov

Building permits are required before:

 Performing any structural work

 Installing windows

 Replacing roof

 Installing/replacing any electrical, gas,           

mechanical, or plumbing system

Please contact the City if you have any        
quesƟons!

Don’t’ Forget to change your 
clocks!

March  12th at 2 A.M.

High Plains Museum News

“No matter how long the winter, spring
is sure to follow”

-Anonymous

The traveling exhibit "In the Fields of Time" 
will be at the museum until March 20th. 
Stop in and learn how two Kansas boys 
changed the field of archaeology and see 
amazing fossils from the area. 

Our next exhibit is "Toys Through Time" and 
will feature toys from our collection. We are 
pleased to partner with the Northwest      
Kansas Scale Modelers Society for this       
exhibit as and display their amazing models. 



KEEP YOUR YARD FREE OF NUISANCE ANIMALS

Spring is almost here & with it wildlife & their babies will be
coming out soon. Prevention can be key to keeping these unwanted critters out of your yard & home.
Here are a few tips to help:
1. Trim shrubs & bushes to 18-22 inches above ground.

2. Keep yard & home cleaned up of debris & trash.

3. Don’t leave your pets food & water bowls out after dark or near your
home

4. Make sure trash bins have covers or lids & are tightly closed

5. Take care of & check for any standing water.

6. Be careful when handling yard debris, like  tree branches, wood, old cans or anything else snakes, mice,
& spiders would like to live or hide in.

7. Cover window wells & inspect chimneys & attics for any way animals could get in

8. Lastly feel free to call Dispatch or the Game Warden if you need help removing wild animals.
785-342-7382-Game Warden    785-890-4575-Sherman County Dispatch

at the Goodland

Public Library


